Another successful clinic completed! The veterinary team from the U.S. sterilized 265
dogs and cats in five days in Pinders Point. We have improved our efficiency immensely
since the clinic in January and could have done even more animals had we been able to
get them in. News reporting from ZNS and The Freeport News would have helped
spread the word about the clinc, but we did not receive coverage for this clinic. We were
grateful for the excellent media coverage in January which helped spur residents to bring
in their animals themselves. We can only pick up so many! This project is providing a
vital community service. Imagine if every one of those 265 dogs and cats produced a
litter of puppies or kittens within the next six months - we have thus already prevented
well over 1000 potential unwanted babies being born, never mind the progeny of that
progeny. We are very pleased with the results and are looking forward to the next clinic,
tentatively scheduled for February of 2008.

The Humane Society and The Kohn Foundation owe a huge debt of gratitude to everyone
who helped make this possible.

The Church of the Good Shepherd, Pinders Point, especially Reverend Ambrose, and
Ann Penn for allowing us to take over their parish hall for a week. We especially
appreciate the blessing of both animals and people Reverend Ambrose did for us the first
day of the clinic.



